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Power Seat Module Update 
EV9 GT-Line | 14/02/2024 

 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Power Seat Module (PSM) will be available from the 14th of February 

2024. This update is only applicable to EV9 GT-Line variants with the leg rest function. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update provides the following improvements to the driver's seat: 

1. To enhance comfort, we have optimised accessibility when entering or exiting the 

vehicle by extending the movable range of the driver's seat easy access position. If the 

seat memory is configured and driver’s door is opened, the seat may automatically 

move back even further, offering additional space. 

2. In the interest of safety, we’ve improved the logic for adjusting the driver's seat leg rest. 

While the vehicle is in D (Drive) the leg rest can only be lowered. If you would like to 

raise the leg rest, this action can only be carried out while in P (Park). 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added convenience 

and comfort. 

 


